(student’s street address)

(town),(state) (zip code)

September 23, 2001

(teacher’s name)

Chaminade High School

340 Jackson Avenue

Mineola, New York 11501

Dear (teacher’s name),
Accompanying this letter are the documents from the sophomore computer course. It includes the term paper, the columns document, the mathematics-science sheet, the foreign language document and this letter.

It has certainly been a pleasure learning about Word 2000. Over the next several years, I know that I will be making use of these skills in many of the courses I will take here at Chaminade. When I get to college, the computer will certainly play an important part in my success at that level.

Thank you for you patience and understanding as we prepared the documents for the course.

Respectfully,
(students name)
